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ATEX Announces Change of Location of Shareholder Meeting 

THIS NEWS RELEASE IS NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION TO U.S. NEWSWIRE  
SERVICES OR FOR DISSEMINATION IN THE UNITED STATES 

VANCOUVER, British Columbia, March 23, 2020 – ATEX Resources Inc. ("ATEX") 
(TSXV:ATX) announces that, as a result of the closure of the office that was scheduled 
to host ATEX’s 2020 Annual General and Special Meeting of shareholders (the "Meet-
ing") due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the Meeting will now be held at 25 Adelaide 
Street East, Suite 1900, Toronto, Ontario, M5C 3A1 at 10:00 a.m. (local Toronto time) 
on March 26, 2020.  
 
The Meeting was originally scheduled to be held at 5300 Commerce Court West, 199 
Bay Street, Toronto, Ontario, at 10:00 a.m. (local Toronto time) on March 26, 2020.  The 
time of the Meeting has not been changed. 
 
About ATEX Resources Inc.  

ATEX is a minerals exploration company focused on the acquisition, development and 
monetization of projects throughout the Americas. 

On behalf of ATEX Resources Inc.  

Carl Hansen, CEO 

For more information contact: Email: info@atexresources.com or (604) 684-7160. 

 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in 
the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy 
of this press release.  

Forward Looking Information 

This new release may contain forward-looking statements. These statements are based on cur-
rent expectations and assumptions that are subject to risks and uncertainties. Actual results 
could differ materially because of factors discussed in the management discussion and analysis 
section of our interim and most recent annual financial statement or other reports and filings 
with the TSX Venture Exchange and applicable Canadian securities regulations. We do not as-
sume any obligation to update any forward-looking statements.  
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